From: Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@]lacity.org>

Sent time: 08/04/2020 06:06:50 PM

To: j-salzmann@torontomail.com

Subject: Re: Hollywood Center Public Comments section
Hello,

May I ask which comment letters you are referring to specifically? I will be happy to look into it further.
Thank you.

On Tue, Aug 4, 2020 at 10:33 AM <].salzmann(@torontomail.com> wrote:

Dear Miss Nguyen,

Can you please advise as to why the public comments section has been edited and public comment letters have been
removed from the city website?

Thank you.

Mindy Nguyen

City Planner

Los Angeles City Planning
(IE?F?(SI{\IA(I;\IE\IIIIE(SS 221 N. Figueroa St., Suite 1350

Los Angeles, CA 90012

Planning4LA.org

T:(213) 847-3674
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